November  5, 2012

Ms. Beryl Barr

Friends of the Library

509 Esty Street

Ithaca NY 14850

Dear Beryl,


Once again, please accept our thanks for facilitating the Ithaca Rotary Club’s Books for the World project at the Friends booksale site. We are so grateful for your willingness to adjust and accommodate our needs. Other booksale volunteers such as Sondra and Laurel have also been so helpful and understanding

Since our partnership began two years ago, our club has been to six booksales, purchasing 7,457 books from the sale. We’ve spent about $750 in booksale purchases.


In addition to the books from the Friends, we have collected surplus textbooks from the Ithaca City School District and medical doctors and vendors. In twenty four months, we have packed and shipped over 26,000 books! We are slightly awestruck by that number and can only think of the many children who have benefited from this project.


Thank you again, Beryl. It has been a pleasure to work with you and other booksale coordinators and assistants. We look forward to continuing this endeavor.
Sincerely,

Janet Steiner and Edward Kokkelenberg

Co-coordinators, Books for the World

C: President, Friends of the Library
